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To the esteemed employees of the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan's appeals court,
Department of Cassation, divisions, and primary courts!

Peace be upon you and God's mercy and blessings!

Under the guidance of Sheikh Abdul Hakim Haqqani, the esteemed chief justice of the
Supreme Court of the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan, a meeting was held with the
honorable members of the Supreme Council of the Supreme Court, which included the
members of the Supreme Court, the distinguished chiefs of the central courts, and the
heads of the central judicial departments. In this meeting, which was approved with the
number 3 on August 02, 2022, it was decided to address the issues discussed with the
honorable leadership of the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan. Based on this, the
aforementioned issues were shared with the leadership, and the fourteenth issue was as
follows:

The matter of law and prosecutors' offices was discussed with the Leadership of the
Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan on February 27, 2022, and it was ordered that "the
matter of law and prosecutors' offices has been sent to the scholars, and the decision in
this regard will be made by the scholars after receiving their opinions." Now, we are
seeking the guidance of the respected leadership in this matter.

In reference to the aforementioned Article 14, the Supreme Leader ordered: "We will
prepare a bill for lawyers and prosecutors and resolve our issue with them."

Therefore, regarding the fourteenth issue, the decision of the respected leadership of the
Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan has been sent to all of Afghanistan's appeals courts,
divisions, and primary courts for their information.

With respect
Chief of the Secretariat of the Supreme Court
Mufti Abdul Rashid Saeed
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